SMILE — We will get through this! Cargill
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Thanks to everyone who has been contacting us over the last few months and for your patience as we move forward
with summer ice. We are excited to announce that all protocols and guidelines are in place to open the Morris Curling
Club and Cargill Curling Training Centre for PRACTICE ONLY on Tuesday JULY 7". To accommodate schedules the
CCTC will open on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 1P.M. to 10 P.M. and some weekends depending on demand. Please
see attachments for further information. ( Protocols & Rate Sheets)

If you would like to book ice or discuss summer of fall events, please feel free to contact Lorne or Chris Hamblin-
morristrainingcentre(@gmail.com or call the Morris Curling Club at 204-746-2271

As the summer unfolds we will make further announcements regarding the possibility of end of August and September
Bonspiels. We can tell you DEKALB SuperSpiel dates are November 27-30. Entries are coming in at a steady rate.
Entries are limited to 24 men and 16 women. In the event that the bonspiel is cancelled all entry fees will be refunded.
For more information see the website www.dekalbsuperspiel.com or email dekalbsuperspielentries@gmail.com

We are still hoping to run the postponed MJCT event sometime this summer. We have also booked the Canadian Deaf
and Hard of Hearing Curling Championship for this October 9-12, assuming these types of gatherings are allowed by this
time. As before, all decisions will be made as circumstances allow.

As mentioned in the April newsletter, we are looking forward to starting a U21 and U15 league running Sunday
afternoons/evenings beginning September 13 to March 21%, 2021. If there is interest, we would also like to run a mixed
doubles league (no age limit). There will be no curling on October 11, Thanksgiving weekend; no curling on November
29 due to the DEKALB SuperSpiel; no curling on December 27 or January 3; no curling on February 14, Louis Riel
weekend. This will give the teams 20 plus games. The schedule will be flexible enough to accommodate teams
competing in various events. Draw times would be about 4:00 for the U15 and 6:30 for the U21. (we are open to your
comments on the timing of these draws.) Substitute teams are welcome when you can’t make it. The fees would be
S600 per team plus GST. For any teams or players in any of the Morris CC leagues or CCTC programs the entry fee would
be $500 plus GST per team. We welcome your suggestions and input.

We now accepting new teams for the Practice Perfect Program which runs Tuesday evenings. This is a team based
program for teams and their coaches to continue to build the players’ technical skills as well as strengthen the team
skills in all aspects of the game. Only 2 spots remaining. Contact Lorne or Chris for more information or to register.

The second annual Cargill Curling Training Centre Icebreaker bonspiel is tentatively planned September 4 — 6. Stay
tuned for confirmation of these dates.

Stay healthy and Safe — Thanks for your interest !!



